
 

 

Preparing for the Christmas Dinner and Gift Giving at Bridgeview School; Serving Dinner at the 

school;  Birthday Party, Last Coffee Klatch of 2017, and Lunch at Country Meadows Restaurant 

on the 22nd. Missing photos from Lunch at Northview Golf Course,  Christmas Lights Tour and 

Happy Hour with Carl. 

 

HAPPY 2018!!  
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13751 74th Avenue 
Surrey, BC V3W 1A8 

Tel. 604-597-6644 
Fax. 604-597-6401 

www.arbourside.com 
         Like us on facebook 
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New Years Eve at Arbourside.   Spirits of all kinds were flowing with kind wishes, 

good memories being made, and lots of camaraderie and snacks!  May the New 

Year bring you love, fresh times, opportunities to flourish, hope and good health.  

Wealth comes from life lived and enjoyed. Add to your wealth regularly! 

 

This month’s newsletter is a photo-

graphic review of December 2017.  

There were so many events happening 

that we only have room for pictures!  

Needless to say, December is always a 

busy month, but here at Arbourside we 

definitely had a very full month of ac-

tivities and events to cap off our year.  

Please enjoy this month of memories! 
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Senior Vaudevillians December 5th.  Once again we were 

treated to a delightful series of comical vignettes performed 

by our favourite troupe.   

 



 
 

      

 

 

   



Christmas Snowmen Painting Dec. 6th.  These delightfully cheery painting were placed around 

the Dining Room as decorations for the Family Christmas Banquet on Dec. 7th.  As you can see, 

Arbourside has some  incredibly talented Artistes!  

Christmas Banquet Dec. 7th.  The spirits were flowing prior to dinner.  The evening 
was full of feasting,, festivities and fun!  Raffle prizes were won, and the winner of 
the 50/50 Draw (Mary-Ann’s son), generously donated his winnings to the 
Bridgeview Elementary School Fund — demonstrating the true spirit of the season.  
Special thanks to all the Staff who worked so hard to make it so successful! 


